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29th September 2021 

To, 

BSE Limited 
Corporate Relationship Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400001 

Scrip Code: 540735  

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Receipt of extension of In-principle Approval for Migration from BSE SME 

Platform to BSE Mainboard. 

Dear Sir(s), 

We are pleased to inform you that the company has received an extension of 30 days in 

addition to 45 days validity to the In-principle Approval for the purpose of the final 

application for Migration of IRIS Business Services Limited from BSE SME Platform to 

BSE Main Board. 

Please find attached herewith a copy of extension letter. 

Request you to kindly take note of the same. 

For IRIS Business Services Limited 

Santoshkumar Sharma 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Navi Mumbai 
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BSE - CONFIDENTIAL 

LO/MigrationExtn/SC/IP/210/2021-22   September 29, 2021 

The Company Secretary 
IRIS Business Services Ltd 
T-231, Tower 2, 3rd Floor,
International Infotech Park,
Vashi Station, Vashi, Thane,
Maharashtra 400703, India

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Subject: Extension in the validity of In-principle Approval for Migration of IRIS Business Services Ltd from BSE 
SME Platform to BSE Mainboard 

Reference: BSE In-Principle approval letter LO/Migration/VK/IP/157/2021-22 dated August 27, 2021 

We refer to Company’s request application for seeking extension for validity of In-Principle approval issued by 
BSE Limited vide its letter dated August 27, 2021 for migration of Equity Shares of IRIS Business Services Ltd from 
BSE SME Platform to BSE Mainboard. 

We are pleased to inform you that the same has been considered by the Exchange. 

Accordingly, the Exchange is pleased to grant extension of 30 days to its In-principle approval for the purpose of 
Final application for Migration from BSE SME Platform to BSE Main Board.  

All other terms and conditions mentioned in the original letter shall remain unchanged. 

You are requested to provide the documents and necessary information as required by the Exchange for the 
purpose of Final application for Migration from BSE SME Platform to BSE Main Board. 

Yours faithfully, 
For BSE Limited 

          Sd/-       Sd/- 
Rupal Khandelwal   Raghavendra Bhat 
Assistant General Manager  Deputy Manager


